
   Class Attendance! It’s a Boy! 

We are pleased to let  you know that       

Mr Halford’s wife had a baby boy on 

Tuesday evening.  

Dara Halford and Mum are both doing 

well and they are home from hospital. 

 

End of Term Service 

 

This year’s End of Term 

Service will take place 

during collective worship 

at 1.30pm. Parents are 

welcome to join us.  

 

Christmas Brass Performance.  

There will be a Christmas Brass          

Performance on Tuesday 17th December 

at 2.15pm. Parents are welcome to       

attend. 

 

Christmas Performance 

This years Christmas Production of ‘Born 

in a Barn’ will take place on Wednesday 

11th December in the church. There will 

be an afternoon performance at 1.30pm 

and one in the evening at 6.00pm. The 

children and staff are working really 

hard in putting together an amazing   

performance for you and we look forward 

to welcoming parents, friends and      

families to see the show. 
 

Guitar and Ukulele lessons 

If you would like your child to have guitar 

or ukulele lessons in school please contact 

Kara our guitar teacher by email on    

karajade273@gmail.com 

 

Email address 

Please note that our email address has 

now changed to  

adminotterton@thelink.academy  

 

Staying Safe  

We had a visit from Devon and Somerset 

Fire and Rescue this afternoon during 

which the children learned how to Stop-

Drop-Roll, how to make a 999 call and 

some fire safety tips.  
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Dates for the Diary 

Budleigh Late Night Shopping 

Just a reminder that it is the Budleigh 

Late Night Shopping event this evening. 

For those that are attending please meet 

at St Peter’s Church at 5.45 with a torch 

and a Christmas hat, please also bring your 

lantern. The parade will finish at the 

Methodist Church.  

 

Reindeer Run 

It’s the Reindeer Run tomorrow, there are 

10km and 3km routes. For those wanting to 

take part that didn’t register online you 

can register in the Church between 8.30 

and 9.30 in the morning.   

 

Carols at The Kings!  

There will be a non uniform day on Friday 

13th December in exchange for hamper 

items for an OCESA raffle at this event. 

Please join us for a fun evening singing 

along to popular carols in the Kings Arms 

at 7.30pm on Friday December 20th.     

 

After School Sports Club  

The after school multi sports club run by 

Premier Sports will be continuing after 

Christmas. Please keep checking the  

Premier Sports website to sign up. 

 

Toddler Group 

It is the last Toddler Group of this term 

on Wednesday 11th December and it will 

be our Toddlers Christmas Party! Come 

along in your Christmas jumpers and have a 

special festive photography session with 

Karina May Photography. We will be back 

on Wednesday 15th January. 
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            Don’t forget to follow      
            and share us on         
            Facebook! 
Search for  
Otterton CofE Primary School 
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